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Report on World Environment Day celebration  

 

On June 6, 2024 at 5:30 PM in College Quadrangle SBM Jain Evening College NSS Cell 

organized a celebration for World Environment. The event witnessed the participation of Dr. 

Ravindra Bhandary, Vice President of Jain University, Dr. K M Mahesh, Principal of SBMJEC, 

Nagendra Prasad SBMJEC NSS Coordinator, Janardhana C, SBMJEC NSS Co-Coordinator 

faculty members, non-teaching staff, and students. 

The Principal, Dr. K M Mahesh, commenced the program by welcoming everyone and wishing 

everyone a Happy World Environment Day. He emphasized the importance of maintaining a 

clean and tidy college environment and protecting the environment at large. 

A tree plantation drive followed the opening address. Dr. Ravindra Bhandary and Dr. Mahesh 

initiated the plantation by planting saplings in the College Quadrangle. Faculty members and 

students then actively participated in planting additional saplings. 

Dr. Ravindra Bhandary expressed his appreciation for the evening college's environmental 

initiatives and activities. He highlighted the significance of World Environment Day and 

stressed the importance of reducing plastic usage. He also provided valuable insights on actions 

students can take at home and in their surroundings to contribute to environmental protection. 

The World Environment Day celebration organized by the SBM Jain Evening College NSS 

Cell was a successful event. The program not only encouraged environmental awareness but 

also fostered a sense of responsibility among students and faculty to actively participate in 

environmental conservation efforts. 
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